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RBF launches new website
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The Railway Benefit Fund is delighted to announce the launch of a brand new website.

The new website was designed to create a more user-friendly and interactive space, that would be
accessible for both supporters and beneficiaries. Features of the new website include a clearer ‘Donate’
button, allowing supporters to give a one off or regular donation; a ‘Useful Links’ sections which signposts
users to helpful organisations; and an ‘Events’ page listing all of the ways people can get involved with the
charity.

A spokesperson said: “The logo has also been refreshed to give RBF a more modern look and better reflect
what it does as a charity. The old logo may still appear in a few places as it gradually update our branding,
but rest assured that we are still the same charity, offering support to current, former and retired railway
workers across the UK.”


https://news.railbusinessdaily.com/rbf-launches-new-website/
https://www.railwaybenefitfund.org.uk/

